12th Grade Fieldwork
Vallejo Charter School College Fair

SAEL 12th grade students will be visiting the Vallejo Charter School to conduct a college fair to 8t grade
Vallejo students. Each SAEL 12t grade student will be responsible for an informational booth that
explains the college application process. This fieldwork is a demonstration of students final product and
the culmination of their semester long expedition.

Date: Thursday, December 5th, 2019

Start Time: 8:30am

Finish Time: RETURN TO SAEL BY 4:30PM

Location: 2833 Tennesse Street, Vallejo, CA, 94591

Transportation: Approved Parent Drivers

Who's attending: All 12th Grade students who have finished the college fair work within

Senior Project. Students who have not finished the work will be staying at
SAEL and will need to present this work during Academic Intensives with
another group of younger students.

Students should arrive with:

* Material for college fair booth
* Lunch*
¢ Full Water Bottle

*Please contact Mr. Berry if you cannot provide lunch

PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN THE ATTACHED WAIVER ASAP



